
Join the head of the U.S. National Science Foundation’s Directorate for STEM Education, 
James L. Moore III, for an informal meeting where Dr. Moore will get to know students  
and learn about their experiences and aspirations. Undergraduate and graduate students 
are welcome.

DATE:

TIME:

RSVP:

Student meeting with Dr. Moore III,  
NSF Directorate for STEM Education 

VENUE:

James L. Moore III  
 

Assistant Director
NSF’s Directorate for STEM Education

 Tuesday, May 2, 2023

University of Hawai’i at Mānoa Campus  
Center Ballroom (in-person meeting)

 11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. HST

Questions: Contact Dr. Anna Babakhanyan, Research Program Officer,  
Office of the Vice Provost for Research and Scholarship annab8@hawaii.edu

Event page: https://manoa.hawaii.edu/ovprs/research-development/faculty-forum/


